Class 4!

This week Class 4 have used all their senses exploring different foods. We have been vegetable printing, popcorn
tasting and washing vegetables in our water play.

The adults consistently encourage the children to talk about what they are doing to support the development of

their communication skills, and to increase their confidence in talking to others.

We are so proud of our children who have been learning the ‘ch’ and ‘ear’ sound as when they completed their

assessments they are now ready to move onto their next sounds ‘sh* and ‘air’

In Outdoor School this week Class 4 were tasked to go on a Mini Beast Hunt. Our children enjoyed looking for
different bugs from our list and found more bugs than us adults! The children used magnifying glasses to look in
more detail at the bugs. We challenged the children to describe the bugs they found, ‘small’ and ‘cute’ were the

verdicts.

This week we have been focusing on our targets which were agreed during the children’s Annual Reviews.

In Numeracy we have been ordering numbers to 10, finding T more and 1 less from a set number and practising

our shapes!

In Literacy we have moved onto the book ‘Supertato Eviltato vs Superpea’. The children engaged with this book
really well and came up with some great descriptive words for the characters. We have used Colourful Semantics

with new vocabulary for the Class to explore.

We have had a lovely week, and the Children have enjoyed being outside in the warmer weather completing

various activities with chalk on the playground.

Class 4 hope you have an amazing weekend!



